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Back to School: CPE Begins in September [1]

August 10, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

The first quarter of our FY 2014 Continuing Professional Education (CPE) Program will 
include three days of courses in September – both new offerings, and popular repeats. 
Training dates are Mon, Sept 9; Tues, Sept 17; and, Thur, Sept 26. During the week of August 
19, we’ll provide details on the specific courses being offered in September, with their 
descriptions and instructor information.We'll also open registration for CU employees. 
 Learn about the CPE Program? [3]    
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